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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

International Symposium on the Brattleboro Rat 

An international symposium on the Brattleboro rat will be held at Dartmouth 
Medical School on September 5-7, 1981. The meeting will coincide with the 20th 
anniversary of the discovery of this strain. List of participants and topics are being 
compiled now. 

Please send names and ideas to: 

Dr. Hilda W. Sokol and Dr. Heinz Valtin 
Department of Physiology 
Dartmouth Medical School 

Hanover, New Hampshire 03755, U.S.A. 

The 10th International Congress of Electroencephalography and Clinical 
Neurophysiology will be held in Kyoto, Japan under the auspices of the Interna- 
tional Federation of Societies for Electroencephalography and Clinical 
Neurophysiology, for the duration of September 13-18, 1981. The Congress will 
be followed immediately by the Epilepsy International Congress-1981 and the 
12th World Congress of Neurology at the same location. 

For further information, please write to: 

Dr. Mitsuru Ebe 
Secretary 

10th ICECN 
Crescent Plaza 103, 4-6 Minami-Aoyama, 2-chome 

Minato-ku, Tokyo 107 Japan 
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